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Pat Caron, Executive Director
pat@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 501

Laurie Evans Ross, Sales and
Community Relations Director
laurie@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 502

Crystal Johnson, Director of Nursing
crystal@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 503

Allison Kelly, Executive Chef
allison@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 504

Jane Bowden, Activity Director
jane@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 505

Will Madrid, Property Manager
will@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717, ext. 506

Reflections Memory Care
615.567.3717, ext. 509

Lola Davis, Lead Receptionist
lola@fountainsfranklin.com
615.567.3717

Give Thanks and Celebrate
The month of November is a time to reflect and be

thankful. Remembering your stories can help you feel
satisfied that you’ve lived life to the fullest. Get
conversation started and ruminate on the good times.

• What person in your life are you most thankful
for? Did they bring you comfort, laughter, love or
all of the above?

• Think of events in your life that deeply affected
you. What moments changed your life for
the better?

• What makes you smile?
• What’s your favorite memory?
• Say something positive about those around you.

What do they do that brightens your day?
• Where is your “happy place”?
• Are there any adversities that have shaped you?

Reflect on how those moments have had a
positive impact.
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November Highlights

Dean celebrated her birthday recently and 10 years of
calling the Fountains of Franklin her home! We are
looking forward to our Fountains Family Thanksgiving on
Friday, November 22nd! There will be two seatings for
our residents and families (Assisted Living and
Independent Villas) at 4:30p.m. and 6:00p.m. in the main
dining room. Our Reflections Memory Care residents and
families will celebrate together in Reflections at 5:30p.m.
All who wish to attend must RSVP to Laurie Ross:
laurie@fountainsfranklin.com by November 13.
Payments for guests ($25 adults, $10 children ages 10 and
under) must be be submitted to Lola at the receptionist
desk by November 15 in order for our Executive Chef,
Allie, to order and prepare the accurate amount of food
for this Thanksgiving Buffet. See you there!


